
RICHLAND FIRM AWARDED HANFORD CONTRACT  

Richland, Washington -- ICF Kaiser Hanford Company has awarded a $1,142,000 contract to George A. 
Grant, Inc. of Richland, Washington to perform a building remodel and construct a maintenance shop at 
the Hanford Site's 100K Area. Grant will remove existing asbestos roof panels from the 1717K Building 
and reroof the building with tapered insulation with a single-ply membrane over metal decking. The 
contractor will also upgrade the building's electrical distribution, lighting, and heating, ventilation, and 
air conditioning systems. In addition, Grant will build a new maintenance facility which will include 
shop space, storage areas, and paint facilities. The project, which supports ongoing clean-up work at the 
site's K Basins, will begin this month, and is expected to be completed in late January 1997. ICF Kaiser 
Hanford Company is the Architect-Engineer-Construction and Base Operations contractor at Hanford.  
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Mara Jackson, (509) 376-9756, mara_l_jackson@rl.gov  
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